
 

C28 (2024-25)                                                                               Date: 02/12/2024 

To, 

Grade 3 Parents, 

Ref: National Achievement Survey (NAS) for Grade 3 Learners 

Dear Parents, 

We are writing to inform you that our school has been selected to participate in the 

National Achievement Survey (NAS) conducted by the Ministry of Education. This 

survey is scheduled to take place on Wednesday, December 4, 2024, for our Grade 

3 learners.  

The key details about this survey are as follows: 

 Students will be randomly selected by the Ministry of Education. 

 The survey consists of a written, paper-based test in English, Mathematics, 

and EVS (Environmental Science) in MCQ (Multiple Choice Question) format. 

 To help prepare our students, we have already conducted two practice tests 

in school and have been working with them on solving worksheets. 

 Additionally, we will send a few more practice worksheets home in advance.  

 Please note that attendance on the day of the survey is mandatory for all 

students.  

We kindly request that you ensure your child is present on Wednesday, December 

4, 2024.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.  

 

Yours’ Truly  

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal  

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir 

 
 


